From: Jeanine Schmidt

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 9:29 AM

To: Rep. John Lincoln <Rep.John.Lincoln@akleg.gov>; Rep. Geran Tarr <Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>;
Representative.Grier.Hopkin@akleg.gov; Rep. Sara Hannan <Rep.Sara.Hannan@akleg.gov>;
Representative.lvy.Sponholz@akleg.gov; Rep. Chris Tuck <Rep.Chris.Tuck@akleg.gov>; Rep. David
Talerico <Rep.David.Talerico@akleg.gov>; Rep. George Rauscher <Rep.George.Rauscher@akleg.gov>;
Rep. Sara Rasmussen <Rep.Sara.Rasmussen@akleg.gov>

Subject: Please confirm Jason Brune as DEC commissioner

Dear Representatives,

| am writing to ask you to approve Jason Brune as Commissioner of the Department of
Environmental Conservation. | have known Jason for over 10 years, both when | worked for the U.S.
Geological Survey and since retirement.

He has the education and background needed for this position. His previous experience in some
of the industries he would be helping regulate will be invaluable in understanding exactly how
regulations can be implemented and the pitfalls of specific situations. Jason is invariably patient, fair,
and open to new information, and he would make an very good commissioner.

Thank you.

Jeanine M. Schmidt PhD



